873 Broadway
New York, N.Y. 10003
September 16, 1966

To All National Committee Members:

Plenun:
Dear Comrades:

The forthcoming plenum of the National Committee was
originally scheduled to take place in I'ew York on October
28,29, and 30, 1966. Now & nationwide antiwar demonstration
has been called for November 5-8 by the Cleveland conference
of representatives from nearly all segments of the anti-
Vietnam War movement. Since many N.C. members will play an
important role in organizing the November demonstrations,
and since the demonstrations are to follow the scheduled
date for the plenum by only one week, a conflict has arisen
between necessary activity in building the demonstrations
and attendance at the plenum. The National Office has al-
ready received requests from the field to postpone the
plenum for this reason.

Therefore, the Politicel Comnittee recommends that the
plenum of the National Committee be postponed for three weeks
and that it take place in New York City on Friday, Saturday,
and Sunday, November 18, 19, and 20.

We will disregerd the attendance forms sent out earlier
in connection with the originnl schedule.

Please reply promptly and use the attached report form
to indicate whether you will be able to attend the meeting.

é?j y/
Ed Shaw

Organizational Secretary
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